
JLPT 2021A (July Paper) in MALAYSIA 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

Deeply concerned over the safety of the candidates in view of the  current development of COVID-19 

situation in Malaysia, the organizers regret to inform that the JLPT 2021A (July Paper) in Malaysia (ie 

Kuala Lumpur and Penang Test Centre) will be cancelled. Your understanding on this tough decision is 

highly appreciated.  

 

The organizers are fully aware of the importance of JLPT to most candidates. Hence, we are continuing 

efforts to ensure that the JLPT 2021B (December Paper) could be conducted as scheduled within the 

current instructions and guidelines/SOPs by the authorities. 

 

Once again, our deepest apologies for the inconvenience caused and stay safe.  

 

 

JLPT Malaysia 

February 11, 2021 

 

Enquiries: 

Kuala Lumpur Test Centre: jlpt.kualalumpur@gmail.com 

Penang Test Centre: casee343ster@gmail.com 
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